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October 1, 2021 
 

Board Memo 079-2021: USPS to Add Employee Mailing Addresses on Payroll Checks 
 

Executive Board, 

 

As a matter of general interest, the Postal Service will begin printing employee addresses on their 

bi-weekly payroll checks starting with PP 20/2021 (check date October 1). This will help the 

Postal Service keep current records of employee addresses and enable them to mail final 

paychecks & supplemental checks directly to separated employees rather than their last known 

office.  

 

Employees will be encouraged to review their addresses and correct them in LiteBlue here. 

  

Thank you and be safe. 

 

 

NAPS Headquarters 

https://liteblue.usps.gov/humanresources/benefits/elections/changeofaddress.shtml
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